
Grover Gaming Receives Manufacturer's
License in Virginia
GREENVILLE , NORTH CAROLINA,
UNITED STATES, June 1, 2018
/EINPresswire.com/ -- Grover Gaming,
Inc., an industry leader in electronic
gaming design and development,
announced today that it has received
approval from the Commonwealth of
Virginia’s Department of Agriculture and
Consumer Services Office of Charitable
and Regulatory Programs to be permitted as a Manufacturer of Charitable Electronic Pull-Tab
Systems in the State.  


According to Garrett Blackwelder, President of Grover Gaming, “We have provided games and

Being directly licensed by the
State of Virginia gives us
significant opportunities for
expansion and we fully intend
to contribute to the success of
that market for a long time to
come.”

Garrett Blackwelder

software in Virginia through contracts with our partners for the
past five years, and we are very proud of the success of our
electronic pull-tab games in that market.  We are now even
more committed to providing the patrons of charities and
fraternals in Virginia with the best in entertaining gaming
experiences and outstanding customer service.” 


He continued, “Virginia is fortunate to have a strong regulatory
framework and hard-working regulators who insist upon
integrity and security in the conduct of charitable gaming.  We
are very pleased to be a part of that.”


“Being directly licensed by the State of Virginia gives us significant opportunities for expansion and
we fully intend to contribute to the success of that market for a long time to come,” added Blackwelder.


Grover Gaming develops software, game content and gaming systems, and is licensed in New
Hampshire, Kentucky, North Dakota, Washington, Ontario Canada, and The Commonwealth of
Virginia.  


Grover Gaming's design and development facility is located in Greenville, North Carolina, employing
over 100 talented team members including developers, artists, audio designers, programmers, and
.net developers.
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